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Kiddush Luncheon
Sponsored by Dr. Roy & Shoshie Yaari, in
honor of the Bar Mitzvah Celebration of their
son, Bo. We wish Bo & his family a warm
Mazel Tov.
Seudah Shlishis
Sponsored by Simon & Katie Katz, in
memory of his uncle, Leib Katz.
Welcome Back
We welcome back Dr. Jack Cotlar who
made the HaGomel Brachah in Shul this
week. We are glad that Dr. Cotlar had a
successful surgery & look forward to seeing
him in Shul often.
Bnai Torah Bookmark
The Bookmark has a wide selection of
Chanukah items. For more information,
please contact Malka Davis: 971-295-7516.
Weekly Classes

● Parsha Class: During Seudah
Shlishis, Rabbi Gettinger delivers a
talk on that week’s Parsha.

● Halacha Class: Between Mincha &
Maariv Sunday through Thursday,
Rabbi Gettinger is teaching a class on
the laws & customs of Chanukah.

● Lunch & Learn: Monday, 12 noon.
This class will continue studying great
Rabbis from the Mishnaic Period. A
lox & bagel lunch will be served.

● Tehillim & Women’s Torah Study
Group: Wednesday, 7:30 p.m.
Rebbetzin Gettinger is teaching Sefer
Shemos (Exodus).

Yahrzeit Donations
● Marvin & Susan Mitchell, in memory

of her mother, Belle Delott Speirs
● Rhonda Berns, in memory of her

mother, Janet Wagman
Donation Card
To Bo Yaari, wishing him a Mazel Tov on his
becoming a Bar Mitzvah-Malka Davis

Save the Date-Chanukah Party
The Chanukah Party will take place on
Sunday, December 5, 3:30 p.m. to 6 p.m. It
promises to be a wonderful experience for
your entire family. Please consider being a
sponsor. Your name will be posted in the
announcements & in the social hall. We
thank the following members who are
already sponsors:Saar & Shirley Alkobi,
Drs. Rick Bentley & Caryn Vogel, Dr. Jack
& Sally Cotlar, Dr. Gad & Fran
Flaumenhaft, Dr. Allon & Judith
Friedman, Rabbi & Rebbetzin Gettinger,
Dr. Zach & Aliza Goldstein, Hart &
Simona Hasten, Dr. Maryann Margolis,
Aaron & MeChelle McDaniel, The
Rosenfeld Family and Dr. Roy & Shoshi
Yaari. Please RSVP to the office, by this
coming Monday, November 29, so that we
will know how many people to prepare for.
See more information on page 2. We look
forward to seeing you there!
KC Kosher Co-op
The next order is due this Wednesday,
December 1. For more information please
contact Helen Shere:
shere.helen@gmail.com.
Aliyah Donations

● Koby Ben-Atar
● Drs. Rick Bentley & Caryn Vogel
● David  Bussel
● Jonathan Goldfarb
● Jeremy & Chavah Hull
● Israel & Parisa Keisari
● Maryo & Nancy Pasarel
● Bob Miller
● Dr. Bob & Fiana Stoner
● Tibor & Dora Weiss
● Dr. Roy & Shoshi Yaari
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